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The Erie County Sheriff’s Office responded to 366 calls the week of this report.  Below is a 

sample of the noteworthy incidents in Grand Island. 
 

 

Date Type Street Narrative 

10/17 Larceny from 

Vehicle 

Ransom Rd. Deputies responded to investigate larcenies from unlocked 

vehicles. Several vehicles entered overnight, and items were 

taken. Ongoing investigation.  

10/17 UUMV East River Rd. Deputies are investigating a report of an unlocked vehicle with 

key in it stolen from a driveway overnight. Ongoing 

investigation.  

10/18 UUMV Sandy Beach Rd. Deputies are investigating a report of an unlocked vehicle stolen 

from a driveway overnight. Ongoing investigation. 

10/19 Larceny from 

Vehicle’s 

East River Rd. Deputies were called about larcenies from several vehicle’s at 

various residences in the 1100 block of East River Rd. Reports 

were completed and the detective bureau was notified. 

10/22 Customer Trouble Grand Island 

Blvd.  

Deputies responded to a report of two subjects causing 

problems. Subjects removed.  

10/23 Found Property Grand Island 

Blvd.  

  

Deputies were contacted by a person reporting that they found a 

wallet. The owner was located by Deputies and the wallet was 

returned.  

   ** Deputies responded to 1 Business Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 2 Residential Burglary Alarms this 

week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 0 Mental health call this week ** 

   ** Deputies responded to 4 Welfare Check(s) this week ** 

   ** Several First Aid calls handled during the week** 

 


